
Daily Announcements

M a r c h  6 t h ,  2 0 2 3  

Coloring contest : If you would like to participate in
this month's coloring contest please see Mrs. Norton
for the sheet she has picked out for the contest!
Sheets due March 16. Good luck! 
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Crocheting Club will be meeting on Mondays from
3:15 - 4:00.   

Youth in Government
We will  have an important meeting on Monday,
March 6th in Mrs. Werden's classroom until 4:30.
We would love to have as many of you as possible! 

 The mindfulness Club will meet on Thursdays in room
141. This club will open its door before homeroom at
7:50 with an official start time of 7:55 to 8:10. We hope
to see you there. 

The Petoskey Middle School Science Fair Club was a great success
this year.  All participants earned a score of 89% or above with a very
close race for first, second and third place!  Sera Kembro took third

place with her project Dormant Below Zero.  Willow Mitchell and
Layne Pettyjohn with their project Moldy Bathroom tied for second
place with Camilla Avila and her project Dissolved Oxygen.  Finally,
Evall Hall took first place with his project Brains! We are so proud of

our young scientists taking the time to go above and beyond
expectations.  They are true examples of Northmen Drive.  Projects

are on display in the media center.



Petoskey Lacrosse: Students sign up now for Petoskey
Lacrosse. Information about the 12U & 14U Community
teams can be found at petoskeylacrosse.com  

7th and 8th grade track
Our first practice will be on March 13th after school until 4:15. On
the 13th we'll have an introductory meeting for students to gather
paperwork, schedules, and uniform order forms. All students who
would like to participate in track must have a physical ON FILE IN
THE OFFICE before the season starts.  We cannot allow student
participation without the physical.  

Please contact Mrs. Lewis (lewis.lr.t@northmen.org) or Mrs. Erickson
(erickson.rl.t@northmen.org) if you have any questions. 

6th grade track

6th grade track will begin on April 5th.  In the next few weeks we
will have an introductory meeting for students to gather paperwork
and uniform order forms.  The season is approximately one month.
Practices are right after school until 4:30/5 on Monday - Thursday. 
 All students who would like to participate in track must have a
physical ON FILE IN THE OFFICE before the season starts.  We
cannot allow student participation without the physical.   Please
contact Ms. Tompkins (tompkins.mr.t@northmen.org) or Ms. Bell
(bell.rj.t@northmen.org) you have any questions.

 Youth Advisory Committee wants you! 
Join the 2023 - 24 YAC or the Petoskey-Harbor Springs Area
Community Foundation. The Application deadline is Wednesday,
March 22nd. Find an information sheet in the PMS office.



SAFE in NM AFTER HOURS

Friday, March 10th, 2023
3:30pm-6:00pm

Cost is $5.00 a the door, concession are
available for purchase with cash.  




Petoskey Field House 
Arts & crafts, rock climbing, karaoke, photo booth, retro arcade, spike

ball, dodge ball, indoor soccer & more!  


